
 

 

GOOD NEWS FOR THE COLLEGE 

It gives me immense pleasure to share with you all that one of our cadet named CPL Devsagar Bezboruah of B.Com. 

5th Semester has been selected to attend Republic Day Camp (RDC) at New Delhi which is the highest camp in NCC 

in term of honour and popularity. He is the member of RDC contingent of NER DTE and will participate mainly in the 

cultural event and Youth Exchange Programme (YEP). He has the chance to visit foreign countries under YEP if he can 

prove his best. 

This is a great achievement for our college NCC unit which was came into existence only 2 years ago. 

Congratulations to both the C.T.O.s, the former and the present for your active support, co-operation and guidance. We 

are expecting a lot from our cadets as well as the NCC officer’s in the years to come. 

          Thank you 
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